
Printed on: 11/07/2017 09:10:03

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

456a Bury Road

Salford

10/07/2017  10:06:422017/2659/P SUPPEMAI

L

 Ronald Weisz I support this application and it should be approved.  It is ridiculous that a useful high quality 

accommodation should be left empty to rot away because of stupid council policies.  This 

accommodation could be usefully used to house one or two unfortunate residents who are 

homeless following the tragedy at Glenfell Tower and the now Camden Council owned 

Chalcot Square block.  BE SENSIBLE.  Stop your pathetic red tape!!

148 F

Camden Street

09/07/2017  14:04:112017/2659/P COMMNT Trifot I have lived in the flat since October 2016, and like it.

I would love to stay 90 days longuer after 30th of September as I have nowhere to go.

I support the application and I hope I will the permission to stay longuer.

4b Hillcrest 

Avenue London 

NW11 0EN

07/07/2017  16:04:252017/2659/P SUPPRT Sammy I support this application and it should be approved.

The existing use on the application is misleading. It should in fact state that the existing use 

is NIL as after 30th September it will have a NIL use as it will be illegal to use the premises 

as residential C3.

Therefore instead of the premises remaining empty forever, the proposed short let use should 

be welcomed as the Council's policy welcomes visitor accommodation near the Camden 

Town centre.
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